
Housing Advisory Commission Minutes 

January 28, 2011 

 

Present:  Reg Rockefeller, Cindy Jerome, Greg Brown, Don Munson, Andrew MacFarland 

 

Andrew agreed to take minutes. We agreed to ask Elizabeth to take minutes of future meetings.  

 

The group established a tentative meeting schedule for the next three months: February 25, Mar. 25, 

and April 29. Greg will poll the group to insure we’ll have a quorum. 

 

Greg reported on an upcoming workshop for Dummerston town committee members in late March. 

WRC staff will present. 

 

After discussion it was agreed to consolidate the draft survey distributed by Greg to one two-sided page 

and request it be an insert in Dummerston Views. Cindy agreed to draft a consolidated version for 

review by the committee. 

 

Greg reviewed the Rte5/Rte 30 corridor committee work to date and suggested the HAC  formally 

convey the commissions work on housing as it relates to the corridors. His offe to pull together the 

existing information for the HAC to review was gratefully accepted. 

 

Reggie communicated that John Nopper has expressed a willingness to meet with the Dummerston HAC 

to review and discuss Valley Cares plans for the Putney Inn site. All agreed it’s a good idea and reggie 

agreed to try to come up with some dates. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Andrew 


